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State of Palestine (country code +970) 

Communication of 1.X.2024: 

The Palestinian Ministry of Telecommunications and Digital Economy announces that the implementation of the new 
assigned CC +970 has not been fully completed yet. The transition has not ended yet and it will be done gradually to ensure 
that the service will not be interrupted. The operations should not change to use CC +970 until further notice. 

The State of Palestine will carry out all necessary tests to ensure that the service is in place and will publicize in various 
ways once the transition is completed. 
 

Contact: 

Ministry of Telecommunications and Digital Economy 
RAMALLAH 
State of Palestine 
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